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Posting Champions to Website 

WVAC POLICY #032218-02 
 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on March 22, 2018 the West 

Virginia Athletic Commission unanimously adopts the following policy 

regarding Champions and Title holders: 

The names of Semi-Pro Champions and Professional fighters earning 

Titles in West Virginia subsequent to January 1, 2018 will be published 

to the West Virginia State Athletic Commission Web Site. 

This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or amended. 


